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Date:  April 14, 2020 

 

To: Danny Adkins – Superintendent 

 

Subject:  Athletes’ grades and attendance 

 

 

Per request by the Floyd County Board of Education this is an academic and attendance 

report on our student athletes participating in our district.     

 

Due to COVID-19 (coronavirus) staff are not allowed in the building except for essential 

staff.  Some schools did not get to update their data for the March Academic-attendance 

report.  Also, spring sports has been suspended indefinitely for the reminder of the school 

year 2019-2020 by the KHSAA Commissioner, Julian Tackett.   

 

 

There was one elementary school student ineligible because of academics and no student 

athletes were withheld from athletic participation because of attendance during spring 

sports.   
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There were twenty-two middle school student’s ineligible because of academics and no 

student athletes were withheld from athletic participation because of attendance during 

spring sports.  

 

 
 

 

 

There was one high school student ineligible because of academics and no student athletes 

were withheld from athletic participation because of attendance during spring sports.   

 

 


